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30th Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Canada 
11 May 2018
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to thank Canada for the national report and its presentation today. 
We commend the Government for engaging broadly the civil society in the preparation of the report. 
Finland also welcomes the federal Government’s effort to coordinate with provinces and territories in preparation of the report and follow-up to the recommendations. 

Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1) Finland recommends Canada to adopt a comprehensive and time-bound National Action Plan to address all forms of violence against women, including Indigenous women and girls.

2) Finland recommends Canada to ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities. 

Finland encourages Canada to continue stepping up efforts to eliminate violence against women, especially indigenous women and girls, and keep the focus in fighting its root causes and in prevention.

Thank you. 
